
As you may know Yahoo Groups which we 
used for our old gamuglist is shutting down 
Dec.15th. Since we no longer will be able to 
send or receive email to the old list, we have 
started a new list through MacHighway, our 
website provider.

You should receive this new listserv at the email 
address(es) that we have on file in our GAMUG 
database. If you want any of those addresses to 
not be used for this new list, to be deleted 
completely, or want to add an email address to 
the list, please send a note with your specific 
request to membership@gamug.org. 

To send email to the new list, use the new email 
address gamug_list@gamug.org. Remember to 
stop using the old yahoo groups email address. 
(This new address has an underscore between 
the word gamug and list.)

Thanks for your patience as we begin to 
implement the new list,

mailto:membership@gamug.org
mailto:gamug_list@gamug.org

